Proposed new multi-deck car park in Glen Waverley Activity Centre survey

Monash Council appreciates you taking the time to complete this short survey on the **multi-deck car parking in Montclair Avenue**, Glen Waverley.

All questions are optional: you can respond to all or choose which ones you wish to respond to. If you require more space for comments, please add comments to an additional page.

Including your contact details is optional. Your personal information will be used for the purposes of contacting you further regarding the outcome of this survey or keep you informed about this project. This information will not be disclosed to any external party without your consent, unless required or authorised by law.

If you wish to gain access to, or alter any personal information you have supplied within this survey, please contact Mark Gibson, Manager Property on 9518 3025 or email mark.gibson@monash.vic.gov.au

Po you visit the Glen Waverley Activity Centre? Yes No No not?	
Have you experienced trouble finding a car park in Glen Waverley? Yes No	
f yes, please explain	
Do you support Council building a multi-deck car park in Montclair Ave, Glen Waverley? Yes No	
Why/why not?	

upport the proposed location? Yes N
low big a priority do you think more car parking in Glen Waverley is?
Very important
Somewhat important
Neither important or unimportant
Not that important
Not important at all
there was a significant new and accessible car park in the heart of the Glen Waverley ctivity Centre, would you be more likely to visit Glen Waverley?
es No
Because
Oo you support creating an area of open space for community use within this site?
es No

Do you support creating affordable housing in the centre of Glen Waverley as part of this project? Yes No
Do you support transforming Glen Waverley Activity Centre to bring a greater pedestrian and outdoor dining focus, with less focus on cars? Yes No
Why/why not
A 4b 4b
Are there any other comments you would like to make?
Please include your contact details below if you are comfortable for Council to contact you in the future in relation to this matter. You are welcome to leave all or some of these fields blank if you prefer.
First name
Surname
Street address
Suburb
Phone
Email

Proposed redevelopment of Council owned land at 31-39 Montclair Avenue, Glen Waverley known as the Glendale West Carpark



Proposal to discontinue a part of the road reserve Glendale Street, Glen Waverley

